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I actually support getting rid of the time change, but I oppose switching to permanent 

standard time. Please make the switch to permanent daylight time. This ensures that 

people working typical full time jobs have access to the maximum number of daylight 

hours after work as possible. Moving to permanent daylight time would mean that 

even on the shortest of days, the sun would set at the earliest of about 5:30pm. At 

our latitude, winter days are short, so we should get the most usable time out them 

as possible. It’s extremely depressing to work a 9-5 job and not get to have any 

daylight after work.  

Also, it’s worth noting that staying on permanent standard time would mean the sun 

rise would be at 4:30am in the summer! Eww! That’s way too early!  

I beg you to let that sun burn away our seasonal depression as much as possible! 

Thank you! 


